
STAFF REPORTS 

 
 
Date of Park and Recreation Advisory Board Meeting:  June 21, 2018 
 
To:   Park and Recreation Advisory Board  
 
From:  Allison Watkins 
 
Subject:  Ice Arena and Pool 
 
Action Requested:  PRAB Discussion  
 
Summary Report:  
 
Arena:   

 The NHA is running summer ice again this year.  They started camps June 11.  They are starting 
earlier in the mornings this year and have added a few sessions.    
      

 
Pool: 

 While doing our normal start up for the pool this season we did discover a leak in the pool.  As 
we started the pipes, water came up through the deck area.  This is how we determined there 
was a leak in the return lines.  We fixed this so we can run the season but we will have to make 
a more permanent fix in the fall or early spring.   

 We did order new lane lines, a new lane line reel, drain covers for both the main and tot pool 
(which is mandated by the state every 10 years), chlorine feeder parts, ropes and floats, pace 
clocks and some concession equipment. 

 June 19th, there is a rep from landscape structures (their aquatic division) coming to look at the 
tot pool and discuss future splash pad options there.   

 
    
Alternative Options:  
N/A 
Financial Information: 


